Sayyid Ammar al-Hakim receives American ambassador to discuss latest
developments in the political situation in Iraq and the region

Head of the National Iragi Alliance, Sayyid Ammar al-Hakim, in his office in Baghdad received

US Ambassador to Baghdad, Mr. Douglas Silliman Tuesday 27/2/2018.

His eminence and with Silliman discussed the latest developments in the political situation in
Iraq and the region, pointed to the importance of the upcoming elections in drawing the future
of Iraq and moving to the stage of state building, highlighted the essential role of youth in
making achievements, considering that youth are the largest segment of population in Iraq which
was translated into the list of Al-Hikma , at which 90% [Jof the list are new qualified youth
from all Iraq.

His eminence called to expedite solving the unsettled issues between Baghdad and Erbil,
stressed the importance of continuing dialogues and measures that assist reaching solutions to

the problems.



